
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY

P.O. BOX 268

FORT WINGATE, NM 87316

June 24, 2015

Mr. John Kieling

Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environmental Department

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1

Santa De, New Mexico 87505-6303

Dear Mr. Kieling:

The purpose ofthis letter is to request an extension from June 30, 2015 for the submittal of the

RFI Work Plan for Parcel 19 at Fort Wingate Depot Activity as stated in your letter dated February 13.

2015. The Army is seeking an extension in time under Permit section I.M due to additional time being

needed to respond to and clarify comments from NMED, and prepare the Report. The Army is requesting

an extension for the Report submittal to October 30, 2015.

If you have questions or require further information, please call me at 330-358-7312.

Sincerely,

PATTERSON.MA

RK.C122921449

Mark Patterson

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

Digitally signed by

PATTERSON.MARK.C.1229214493

DN: c=US, o=US. Government,

ou=DoD, ou=PKI, ou=USA,

cn=PATTERSON.MARK.C. 1229214493

Date: 2015.06.24 16:26:00 -04W

CF:

Dave Cobrain, NMED HWB

Vicky Baca, NMED HWB

Kristen VanHorn, NMED HWB

Laurie King, U.S. EPA Region 6

Chuck Hendrickson, U.S. EPA Region 6

Larry Rodgers, Navajo Nation

Eugenia Quintana. Navajo Nation

Val Panteah, Governor

Phillip Vicenti, Pueblo ofZuni

Clayton Seoutewa, Southwest Region B1A

Rose Duwyenie, Navajo BIA

Judith Wilson, BIA

Eldine Stevens, BIA

Admin Record, FWDA

Admin Record, Ohio


